
March has been an extremely busy month
indeed. We have made lots of amazing crafts

for our wonderful mums to celebrate Mother’s
Day. We have celebrated St Patrick’s Day with

a range of activities and searched for those
gold coins in our messy play area. We took

part in a sponsored lego/brick building
activity to raise funds for Comic Relief.

We have also been learning about the Easter
story and have created some amazing crafts in
preparation for Easter. Peter Rabbit even paid

us a visit!

Please see link below for parental support on safeguarding your children

https://www.nspcc.org/keeping-children-safe/

Food Donations
We will be visiting our local care home to donate some dry food goods to

the residents.We would like each child to bring in a food item of their
choice. Anything from a tin of soup or packet of pasta to some sweets or

chocolates.

RemindersArrivals & Collections Have your say...
We are keen to hear your views

and opinions about the pre-
school. We welcome any

constructive feedback on any
areas that you feel we could
make improvements to make
the pre-school an even better

setting.

 Please email us on: 
info@littlebearcubspreschool.c

o.uk 
Thank you in advance!

 

Parent support on safeguarding:

First day back at pre-school –
Tuesday 22nd April 2025

Pre-school will be closed for
Bank holiday Monday –5th
May 2025

Pre-school we be closed for
the May Half Term – Monday
26th – Friday 30th May 2025.

Please ensure that your child arrives at
pre-school at their allocated time and are

collected at the time agreed. 
We will continue to monitor this closely

and charge parents accordingly.
Thank you for your understanding.

 

NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER 

https://www.nspcc.org/keeping-children-safe/
https://www.nspcc.org/keeping-children-safe/

